Good afternoon Rochester Families,

Our amazing and caring Rochester Student Leadership Team (Spirit Squad) led by
Teacher, Ms. Papillo, Mme. Peterson and Mme. St Arnaud and Aboriginal Youth
Worker, Lori Halcro, have a favor to ask all of you...

On Valentine’s Day Lori Halcro and her football team will be serving food and warm
clothing to those less fortunate on the Vancouver Downtown Eastside.

Our Spirit Squad wants to help Lori and her football team!

Our Spirit Squad is asking all Rochester Families and Staff for gently used or new:
adult socks, toques, scarves, mitts, gloves, sweatshirts and jackets.

In addition, any ‘small hotel-sized’ toiletries would be greatly appreciated.

Lori and our Spirit Squad want to help those in need stay warm in this cold weather
and they hope that in giving and helping you will warm your heart!

All items can be brought to our front hallway by the office from Feb. 7-13; we will
have some clearly identified boxes along the wall. They will be delivered on Feb. 14.

Your time, support and care are greatly appreciated!
Warm regards,

The Spirit Squad and Lori Halcro



